OFFICE OF THE

Board of Supervisors

COUNTY OF VENTURA STATE OF CALIFORNIA

April 30, 1965

Mrs. D. M. Tolmach

Oxnard, California

Dear Jane:

I would like to extend my congratulations to you on being elected to the Board of Trustees for the Oxnard Union High School District.

This is an entirely different type of challenge to add to your impressive list of civic duties, but it is probably one of the most important positions in our community. I know that you are aware of the vital part that the education of our youth plays in our community life and that you will enter into your new duties with dedication and enthusiasm.

My kindest personal regards and my every good wish for your future.

Yours very truly,

Thomas E. Laudacher

Supervisor, Fifth District

TEL: 11s